
 

 

 
  

                                                            

The Chartered Institution of Building Services Engineers 
(South Australian Chapter) 

 
In collaboration with IFE, IHEA, IPEA, IES/ANZ and AMCA as Joint Associations and Institutes invite 

you to attend a presentation on: 

What can South Australia learn from Grenfell Tower? 

The Grenfell Tower disaster has triggered a wide ranging review of building safety in the UK and around 

the world. How could such a devastating blaze happen? Could it happen again, in the UK or elsewhere?  

Are the current building regulations and standards sufficient? What changes are needed in the light of 

the Grenfell fire and other building safety incidents in the UK? 

Welcome back to Hywel on his visit for another CIBSE ANZ Region seminar series and his stopover 

specifically again, in Adelaide. 

Hywel, who has been closely involved in the industry response to Grenfell Tower and in the government 

review of building regulations and fire safety, will share his experience and knowledge from the past 15 

months. He will outline what has been learnt so far about the regulatory regime and supporting guidance 

and how this applies to the way we design, procure, build and operate buildings, not just in England, 

but the wider UK and worldwide. 

Speaker: Hywel Davies – CIBSE UK Technical Director 

Date: Tuesday October 16th 2018 

Time: 5:45pm for a 6:00pm start 

Venue:  The British Hotel, 58 Finniss Street, North 
Adelaide, SA 5006 

Booking: Use this link to log in to Eventbrite and register. 

 Please register/pay by COB 14th Oct. for venue 
numbers and catering purposes. 

Cost:  $10.00 (member/joint association members); 
$20.00 (non-member); with sponsor employee 
attendees free (via the Secretary).  

Sponsor: CIBSE – SA Chapter 

Refreshments: Kindly provided by CIBSE as a social networking conclusion to the evening.    

https://www.eventbrite.com.au/e/cibse-sa-what-can-south-australia-learn-from-grenfell-tower-tickets-50430563172

